
Eastern Michigan University 

Ypsilanti, Michigan 48197 

 

December 15, 1989 

 
Dr. Tim White  
Kinesiology Department  
The University of Michigan  
401 Washtenaw  
Ann Arbor, Ml 48109 

Dear Dr. White: 

For the second straight year Cliff Larkins has been selected to serve the Michigan 
Association of Health, Physical Education, Recreation and Dance in the capacity of 
Section Chairperson for Research. 

Responsibilities related to Cliff's position include serving on the M.A.H.P.E.R.D. 
convention planning committee for 1989-90.  Convention planning responsibilities 
require additional time commitment during the months of January, February and 
March.  I am hoping that you will continue to give Cliff the same cooperation and 
support as last year. 

All members of the M.A.H.P.E.R.D. convention planning committee are volunteers.  
Their primary concern is to help improve the quality of Health, Physical 
Education, Recreation and Dance programs throughout Michigan.  I wanted you to 
know of Cliff's commitment to the M.A.H.P.E.R.D. for whatever personnel 
implications they might have. Congratulations again to you and your university 
for having such an exceptional individual as Cliff Larkins on your staff. 

Sincerely, 

 

Erik J. Pedersen 
Past-President 
M.A.H.P.E.R.D. 
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